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16th October 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are inviting all Lower Foundation Stage children to take part in a trip to see Santa at Cannon Hall Farm on 

Wednesday 6th December. Children will visit Santa’s magical grotto and tell him what they have written on their 

Christmas list. Each child will receive a gift from Santa. 

Children will require a packed lunch as it is a full day trip leaving school at approximately 9.15am and returning to 

school around 3.00pm. Children will be fully supervised throughout. The cost will depend on the number of children 

wishing to take part. 

If you would like to reserve a place for your child could you please let a member of nursery staff know before 

Thursday 19th October. 

Yours sincerely 

Lower Foundation Stage 

 

 


